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FHP are delighted to have acted on behalf of One Stop Stores Limited in relation to the acquisition of the former McColl’s in 
Belgrade Plaza, Coventry.  
 
Doug Tweedie, Head of FHP’s Birmingham office, commented:  
 
“I would like to extend our thanks to Steve Berry of One Stop Stores Limited who we acted on behalf of in the acquisition of this 
former McColl’s unit in Belgrade Plaza, Coventry. The fitout looks fantastic and compliments this quality asset located in the 
heart of Coventry. 
 
With thanks also to Tom Bromwich of Bromwich Hardy who acted on behalf of the landlord Clearbell Capital.” 
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Doug Tweedie 
18th October 2023  
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